Child Nutrition Program of Southern California



Office (619) 465-4500 or (800) 233-8107

Check Information Line (619) 465-2696

DECEMBER 2016

OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON DECEMBER 23, 26, 27, 30, 2016 AND JANUARAY 2, 2017

NUTRITION EDITION NEWSLETTERS

You can find the most up to date Nutrition Edition Newsletter on our website, cnpsc.com. Issue 63 has Physical Activity for Health information, including guidelines for infants, toddlers, preschoolers and school-age children. There is also a Physical Activity Policy for family day care providers.

SCHOOL OUT REMINDER FOR WINTER BREAK

Many school-age children will be out for 2 weeks for winter break in December. To receive reimbursement for claiming am snack and lunch during school break make sure you document school out for these children.

SAUSAGE REMINDER

Items labeled "fresh pork sausage" or Fresh Italian sausage" may be credited as an allowable meat. Other sausage products such as beef sausage, turkey sausage or polish sausage are not creditable unless they have a CN label. Beef Sausage and Turkey Sausage are no longer listed on the Minute Menu food chart and may not be claimed online or on scannable forms.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL...



November 2016 reimbursement checks will be mailed in January 2017*
December 2016 reimbursement checks will be mailed in February 2017*

*Checks are mailed when we receive the funds
Checks for late claims are mailed when we receive the late claim funds

Find us Online at www.cnpsc.com and "like" us on Facebook "This institution is an equal opportunity provider."